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30 November 2011

Mr Raymond Lam

Clerk to Panel on Security
Legislative Council Complex
1 Legislative Council Road
Central

Hong Kong

Dear Mr Lam,

Legislative Council Panel on Security
Police’s Review on the Security Arrangements
During Visits of Political Dignitaries to Hong Kong

Thank you for your letter dated 8 November 2011.

The Police is conducting a review on the security arrangements
during visits of political dignitaries to Hong Kong and hopes to complete
it by end of this year. The Police will report to the Panel upon conclusion
of the review.

Yours sincerely,
( Mrs Millie Ng )
for Secretary for Security

Commissioner of Police
(Attn : Ms Winnie Chiu) . ( Fax No.: 2200 4328)



